
 

 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
Our Rising 6th Grade Parent Night has been rescheduled for Thursday, March 6th. If you 
have a current 5th grader who is coming to JMS or know someone who does, please join 
us from 5:30 to 6:30 for an open house style event. This is an opportunity to see the 
school, meet teachers, and find out what is offered to 6th graders.  
 
As a reminder, registration for next year has begun. Students will be able to register for 
their classes until this Sunday, February 23rd.  Registration letters and information have 
been shared with the students.   
 
Spring sports tryouts will begin on Monday, March 3rd. Students must have a current 
physical on file before they will be allowed to tryout. More information can be found on 
our website and social media pages.  
 
That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 
 
Go Tigers! 


